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Monday, June 17 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Stanley Sockett, Father Charles Schefter 
 
Tuesday, June 18 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Shelley Tighe, Nancy, M. Carmela & Dominic   
                  Cosentino 
5:30p.m. – St. Michael School Graduation 
 
Wednesday, June 19 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Evelyn Krusky, John Richard Synnott 
5:00p.m. – St. Paul School Graduation 
 
Thursday, June 20 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:00p.m. – Roy Ferraccioli, James Hooper, John Mulhall 
 
Friday, June 21 – Feast: St. Aloysius Gonzaga 
7:30a.m. – Sister Virginia Hanlon, Ernesto Martelli,  
                  Intentions of Maura Grierson 
 
Saturday, June 22 – Ferial 
5:15p.m. – Jim Cribbs, Lisa (Iannuccilli) Macorin, 
                  Intentions of Mike & Jane Nunan (50th Wedding 
                  Anniversary) 
               
Sunday, June 23 – The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body & 
Blood of Christ 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m.  
 

 
Stewardship of Treasure: 

Thank you for your gift of $8,542.00 in support of your 
parish community in gratitude for God’s blessings. 

 
+We offer our prayers and sympathy to the family of 
Father Charles Schefter, a retired priest and native son of 
Guelph, who was called home to eternal life after an 
illness of several years. May he and all our deceased 
priests rest in peace with our Lord. 
 
+We offer our prayers and congratulations to Sebastian 
Luzi and Ashlee Basso on the recent celebration of their 
marriage. 
 
 
PARISH NEWS  
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
Tickets are on sale for our June 23rd Parish Brunch after 
the 11a.m. Mass. Guest speaker is Monsignor Noon. 
Tickets are $12. 

 
 
 
 
 
RCIA (RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS) 
Are you interested in becoming a Catholic or know 
someone who would like to? The RCIA process in which 
men and women are guided on their journey as they 
awaken in faith and are introduced to the Catholic way of 
life. This process, which will begin in the fall, is for adults 
who have never been baptized, or for those baptized in 
another Christian tradition who wish to become Roman 
Catholic, or those baptized Catholic but have never 
completed sacramental initiation. If interested please 
register at the Parish Office. 
 
IS YOUR CHILD IN GRADE 6? 
The Sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated in 
Grade 7 this Fall. If your child does not attend a Catholic 
School please contact the Parish Office so that we can 
assist you in their preparation through the Catechetical 
Correspondence Program. All candidates for Confirmation 
are required to produce a baptismal certificate. 
 
MICHAEL HOUSE BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
If you forgot to bring your baby bottle for Michael House, 
please do so next week. Cheques can be made payable 
to Michael House and a receipt will be issued for all 
donations over $20. Michael House is a non-
denominational, Christian-based charitable agency 
dedicated to providing housing and services to young, 
pregnant and parenting women in need of a supportive 
environment. Thank you for your support. 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: “HAPPY 
FATHER’S DAY” 
 
 A father is one who worked so hard and 
saved so long for what we have today and anytime 
will sacrifice his chance to rest or play. Who 
always sees his children have the things he did 
without. He gives so much unselfishly, for that’s 
what love is all about, who thinks and plans and 
struggles too, as nobly as he can, to set a good 
example and be a respected man. Who seeks no 
honours, no rewards for all that he has done, 
except to raise a family, the very finest one. 
Though we cannot evaluate our Dad, his love, his 
worth, to us he’ll always be “just dad” the 
greatest guy on earth. May St. Joseph be your 
inspiration and guide. 
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OTHER NEWS 
COMMUNITY EVENTS 
- CYO Camp Brebeuf Rockwood is in its 78th year and offers 
a variety of camping experiences. To register contact Jason 
Gould, Director of CYO Camp Brebeuf at 519-856-4671 or 
jason.gould@campbrebeuf.ca . 
 
WALKING PILGRIMAGE TO MIDLAND 
Those who walk the Guelph to Midland Pilgrimage find it to 
be a unique and grace-filled experience. For 8 days 50-90 
pilgrims pray, sing, laugh, share stories and eat amazing 
meals. The journey, though not always easy, is always 
rewarding. There are support vehicles to assist anyone along 
the way with a lift up a hill or for a shorter day to return to 
camp. Participate for 1 day, a weekend or the full 8 days. Go 
to www.ignatiusguelph.ca (under program) for more 
information and registration or contact Tanya DeGroot at 
519-745-9474. 
 
 
SUNDAY SMILE: 
A minister waited in line to have his car filled with gas 
just before a long holiday weekend. The attendant 
worked quickly but there were many cars ahead of 
him. Finally the attendant motioned him forward to a 
vacant pump. “Reverend,” said the young man, “I’m 
so sorry about the delay. It seems as if everyone waits 
until the last minute to get ready for the long trip.” The 
minister chuckled, “I know what you mean. It’s the 
same in my business.” 
 
 
 
45th ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO THE SHRINES OF 
QUEBEC 
Join us August 5th to 9th as we visit Our Lady of the Rosary 
Shrine and Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine – 4 nights 
accommodations; 4 breakfasts; 1 lunch and 4 dinners and all 
religious activities. Cost per person – 1 per room $795; 2 
persons $725 and 3 persons $695. Contact Angie Hunt at 
519-766-5262. 
 
VOCATION VIEW 
Glory to Father and to the Son and to the Holy Spirit. 
Listen to what Jesus says, “What is the ‘truth’ of your life? 
How can you best serve God?” If you think God is calling 
you to be a priest contact Father Michael King, Vocation 
Director, Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 or email 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
SHRINE OF THE SORROWFUL MOTHER 
The Shrine of the Sorrowful Mother St. Agatha Cemetery 
Chapel, St. Agatha, Ontario built in 1857 is open for 
visitation every Sunday from June 2nd to September 29th 
from 1-4p.m. 

SACRED HEART WALKING PILGRIMAGE 
On the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, a walking 
pilgrimage for adults (18 and over) from Sacred Heart Church 
Rockwood to Sacred Heart Church Guelph will begin at 3p.m. 
on June 28th. Confessions (1:45p.m. to 2:15p.m.) and adoration 
available beforehand. The pilgrimage will end with confessions 
available at Sacred Heart Guelph followed by and English/Polish 
Mass at 7p.m. For families or those who cannot make the entire 
pilgrimage of 12km a secondary starting point will be available 
on the outskirts of Guelph at 919 York Rd. (the old Legion) 
departing at 5:30p.m. Pre-registration is required by June 24th. 
Call 519-856 4711 or email: office@sacredheartrockwood.ca.  
 
CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD – LEVEL 1 
FOUNDATION COURSE CERTIFICATE 
A program is being offered at Sacred Coeur Parish in 
Georgetown by the Archdiocese of Toronto and the Diocese of 
Hamilton. This course presents the orientation to key issues 
fundamental to this ministry with children in early childhood. This 
course is designed for those who are interested or already 
involved in caring for the spiritual lives of children. Part A begins 
September 28th to May 30th, 2020. If you have any questions or 
are interested in the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd call Anne 
Jamieson at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2251. On-line registration is 
available at: 
https://hamniltondiocese.com/offices/catechesis/good-
shepherd.php.  
 
NEW ON-LINE LEARNING OPPORTUNITY 
The Diocese of Hamilton announces a new partnership with the 
University of Dayton Ohio Learning Community for Faith 
Formation. Visit the Dayton site (http://udayton.edu) and see 
what they have to offer you in your on-going faith formation. 
These courses would be valuable for catechists, ministry 
leaders, formation study groups and those simply looking for 
more about their faith. For more information contact David 
Dayler at our Discipleship & Parish Life Office 
(ddayler@hamiltondiocese.com).0 
 
“ONE HEART, ONE SOUL CAMPAIGN” 
The early returns in the, “One Heart, One Soul” Campaign are 
promising! Through mid May 14 Pilot Wave Parishes have 
raised a total of more than $2.5 million and an additional $1.6 
million has been pledged by other diocesan supporters and 
organizations. That total is about 12 percent of the campaign’s 
$35 million goal. The Pilot Wave will run through June and three 
larger additional waves will follow as the campaign gathers 
steam and continues through early 2021. More than 30 parishes 
and a number of mission churches are taking part in the next 
wave and preparations at those parishes are under way. Kickoff 
weekend is tentatively set for September. Pastors at those 
parishes gathered on May 15th for a lunch at which the Pilot 
Wave pastors shared their experiences. The campaign is aimed 
at strengthening parishes and several diocesan wide ministries. 
 
ST. BONIFACE MARYHILL 
You are invited to St. Boniface Church in Maryhill for their 
traditional annual Corpus Christi procession following the 
10a.m. Mass June 23rd. This will be followed by a brunch at 
the Maryhill Heritage Community Centre. 
 


